
 

March 10, 2020  
 
Dear Tallulah Falls School Community, 

We are continuing to monitor Covid-19 (Coronavirus) and the proximity it has to our location. 
We are implementing recommendations that have been put into place by the CDC and the WHO 
in regards to sanitizing and best practices.  

This week we will be holding short sessions with our students to discuss some of the protocols 
we are taking and to explain why we are doing them. This will include hand washing, sneezing 
and coughing into elbows, hands and tissues, along with maintaining the recommended “social 
distance” from one another. We will have a question and answer time following the sessions. 

Our Plant Services team continues to rise to the occasion. They have researched and are using 
the best cleaning agents and sanitizers, in order to provide a safe learning and living environment 
for our students. They have installed extra hand sanitizing stations at the entrances of campus 
buildings and the dining areas and are applying special disinfectants with an electrostatic sprayer 
in the classroom buildings and the dormitories. Please see the attached TFS Disinfectant Report 
for more details about the steps our Plant Services team has in place to keep our campus safe. 

One of our main themes moving forward will be promoting ways for our students to stay healthy. 
Many of the topics that we will cover in the assemblies are mentioned in the first paragraph. We 
will also talk about the importance of staying hydrated by drinking plenty of water, along with 
eating adequate amounts of fruits and vegetables each day and avoiding excessive amounts of 
sugar. We will be encouraging students to get enough rest every night, in order to maintain a 
strong immune system. 

We thank you for partnering with us as we work towards keeping the TFS environment safe and 
healthy. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

David W. Chester 
Middle School Academic Dean 
Tallulah Falls School 

 


